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This week began with Thomas Dean Day.  The children enjoyed a variety of activities and together we have raised £310.45 for the charity HemiHelp. Thank you for your support.

On Tuesday 30th June 2015, with the sun shining the Carleton Green High Fives champions set off to embark on the final stage of their exciting journey. Arriving at Stanley Park Blackpool, dressed in their spectacular purple Wyre Team t-shirts with faces painted to match, they were ready for their competition. Showing the same level of commitment, teamwork, determination and skill they had displayed throughout the competitions, Carleton Green played spectacularly!! The children were tenacious throughout their games, battling against the heat and matching the tough competition. They were thoroughly delighted to come 4th in their group. They all had a fantastic time at such a special celebration of their achievements. Well done Carleton Green High Fives Team - you are the best!!
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We then followed this with our Got to Dance and Music and Voice evenings.  Well done to all of this year’s finalists in Got to Dance. It was a fantastic evening and the children were stunning. Well done especially to: The Fun Factor Award went to Jack Mercer and Callum Woolford and The Creative Award went to Harry Lowe. In 3rd Place are Nyah Aspden and Bethany Bradford, in 2nd Place- Emily Frith and this year’s WINNERS are Shelby Errington and Lauren Merricks. Thank you to our fantastic finalists, audience and judges.
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Year 6 PGL – checklist.
· Please could the parents of those children who require medication meet with Mrs Harding from 8:45am on Monday 6th July.

· All children’s mobile phones to be fully charged.

· Children’s correct names (registered names) to be on medical forms.

· Names and school to be written on PGL labels and for these to be attached to their belongings.

· Children can bring pocket money, but no more than £15 each.

· Please can the children bring a packed lunch on the day we go to PGL and to ensure that all items are fully disposable so that lunch boxes, for example, won’t be lost.

· Children need a water bottle(s) to take on the coach and for during the day at PGL.

· No sweets or pop will be allowed on the coach. If the children do have them, I am afraid they will need to be confiscated until we arrive there.

· The coach will depart at 12:45pm, so if you wish to wave your child off, please arrive at approximately 12:30pm so you don’t miss the coach.

· The coach is scheduled to arrive back at school on Friday 10th July at approximately 4:00pm. I am afraid we cannot give a definite time due to traffic on the motorway.

· Don’t forget to follow us on Twitter at: #CGPGL2015

 We hope the sun is shining for all our campers!!
Important Notice
We ask that all families of our school, work together to be supportive of our Carleton Code which underpins the ethos of Carleton Green and commit to the home/school agreements made at the beginning of your time with us.  
In doing so we would like all members of our school to consider their use of social media as a means of communication as we feel strongly that they are not the appropriate forum to voice any concerns or issues anyone may have about a school matter. 
Please know that you are always welcome to come into school to speak to teachers or members of the Senior Leadership Team or me.  
Keeping Children safe Online:

In the real world we protect our children. So why not keep them safe online?

An ‘essential’ internet safety session for parents, guardians and carers.

Date:16th JULY 2015


Start time: 14:00
Duration: Approximately 1 hour with time for questions

Many people, including young children are users of the internet.

Having access to online information and the functionality that the internet can offer has many benefits and for most it plays an important part of our everyday lives. However, as technology moves on at such a pace it is difficult to keep up with new trends and developments, particularly with regard to mobile devices/games technology and safe accessibility to online material.

In the light of national media attention and concerns regarding online safety, we need to address these questions:

What are our children doing online?   

Are they safe?

Do they know what to do if they come across something suspicious?


Are they accessing age appropriate content? 

Are they giving away too much personal information that may make them vulnerable or affect them in the future?

We would ask at least one parent/carer from each family to attend this session where a Lancashire Education Authority Consultant will present an Internet Safety session to address some of the issues mentioned above. 

The session will last for approximately 1hr 15minutes with an opportunity for questions.

The Local Authority and our school have policies in place to ensure children are learning in a safe and secure environment which includes being safe online. Therefore, this session has been organised to help you to contribute to this process in helping children to be aware of the potential problems associated with using the internet and modern technologies.

OFSTED regard these sessions as an integral part of a school’s Safeguarding/eSafety policy and they expect schools to have offered this support for parents. 
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Star of the Week[image: image5.wmf] certificates have been awarded to:
	Sadie Hill from Yellow Ducklings.
	Charlie Timperley-Green from Green Ducklings.

	Daniel Crompton from Parrots
	Ana Loparco from Herons

	 Sophie Cropper from Robins
	 Lewis Gratton from Owls

	Lacymae Brade Gillet from Doves
	 Chloe Donald from Kestrels

	Connor Holroyd from Hawks
	Samuel Potts from Falcons

	 Bradley Lloyd from Eagles
	Well done everyone!


Week beginning 6th July ~ Year Six Camp [image: image6.jpg]


with Mrs McGrath, Mrs Harding, Mrs Crooks, Mr Boyd, Miss Howarth & Mr Jones

Tuesday 14th July – End of Year Reports to go home with an annual parent and pupil questionnaire.

Our reports are detailing how your children are attaining against the expectations for their year group for each subject.  We are using the following phrases: entering, developing and secure.  If your child is working at the level expected for their year group they should be secure.  However, we ask that you are mindful that the curriculum is far more challenging and this is the first year it has been delivered.

Wednesday 15th July – Meet the Teacher Evening and drop in for End of Year Reports.

Thursday 16th July – Summer Disco

Week beginning 20th July ~ Leavers Events 

Monday - End of year production with year 5 & 6 pupils 18:00 start.

Tuesday - Awards Evening/Leavers Disco and BBQ for Year 6 pupils only and our Year 6 parents, 

Wednesday - End of term Assembly starting at 13:00.

22nd July ~ School closes at 14:30 for the summer holidays.
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